
SCRUTINY PROGRESS MONITORING REPORT ON : ICT 
 
Progress report on Ref: OP5 of the Scrutiny Monitoring Form.  To provide progress in implementing the recommendation of the 
Overview and Performance Scrutiny Forum on ICT.  The recommendation was considered by Cabinet on 02.12.14.  
 

 
Recommendation  : 
 
That the Council employ an ICT specialist to represent the Council’s ICT needs / requirements.  
 
(Cabinet resolved (i) that the recommendation be noted and (ii) that officers be asked to prepare a report for consideration 
by the Forum and Cabinet setting out how the Council should best represent its future ICT needs and requirements as part 
of the public-private partnership arrangements with arvato). 
  

 

Action Responsibility / 
Implementation by: 

Resources Needed / 
Available 

Target 
Date 

Achievement / Completed 

 
As recommendation 
and Cabinet 
resolution.  

 
Cabinet Member for 
Business Transformation, 
Councillor Huckle 
 
Executive Director 
James Drury 
 

 
To be assessed.  

 
 
 
 

 
Appointment of new Client Officer has 
provided additional knowledge regarding 
ICT and this is already making a positive 
difference.  Part of the Great Place Great 
Service priority work being undertaken 
relating to ICT is considering the resources 
required to effectively provide arvato with 
direction in running the service. The 
revised ICT Strategy will also be relevant 
to addressing the resourcing required.  
 

 
Additional Information :  
 
 
 
 


